
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES            JULY 12, 2021          ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Motion to approve minutes from 6/28/21 Kevin Nigh, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0. 

 

Clendenning Ditch: Don Parker would like to give some clarification regarding this ditch: the public hearing was 

already held last year, and the ditch assessment will be added to taxes for next year.  

 

Glessner Ditch: Taylor Sumerford, county surveyor, reports the work is steadily progressing on this ditch apart from 

some rain days.  

 

Snyder Tile/ Blue River Trails: Chris Ross reports he updated the property owner, Justin Walton, who had inquired 

about this tile. Chris advised Mr. Walton that Blue River Trails is tied into the Snyder Tile, which is why they pay an 

assessment on it, but the actual tile does not run through the addition. He explained the process to Mr. Walton if there 

is a need to get an assessment established for drainage work in Blue River Trails.  

 

Adjourn.  

 


